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PRESS RELEASE 
 
No. 521/2018 
 
Date: 6th September 2018  
 

STTPP –Residential Parking Scheme Zone 3 – Reminder 
 
HM Government of Gibraltar wishes to remind the public that Zone 3 becomes operational on 11th 
September 2018.  As from the 11th September 2018 there will be an amnesty period where 
informational notices will be issued to vehicles parked within the Zone without a valid RPS Zone 3 
permit. Once the amnesty period is over, these vehicles are liable to be issued a Fixed Penalty 
Notice (FPN).  
 
Residents within the defined zone, known as Zone 3, are invited to apply for permits through the 
offices of Gibraltar Car Parks Ltd. Eligible applicants will need to provide proof of residence within 
the zone, a valid MOT certificate (if applicable) and the Certificate of Vehicle Registration (Log 
Book), together with proof of identity.  
 
Further details and the application form is provided within an information booklet which is available 
at Gibraltar Car Parks Ltd, situated at their new offices at Unit 99, Harbours Walk, The New 
Harbours, Rosia Road. The information booklet and application forms are also available for 
download on the HMGoG website on: 
 
https://www.gibraltar.gov.gi/  
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